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Hearing assistance receivers and headsets are  

available in the Adult Library. 

- - - 

The guest wifi password is “wbcguest”.   
Internet service compliments of Bluwest. 

- - - 

Recordings of our Sunday services are available 

 on our website at the “Sermons” link. 

 

TODAY @ WBC 

Sunday, March 1, 2015 

 

We extend our sympathy and prayers to the family of ADINA 

BAUMAN who passed into the presence of our Lord on Sunday, 

February 22.  The Memorial service will be held at WBC 
tomorrow, Monday, at 4:00 pm. 
  
Pray for our ELDERS as they seek the Lord’s will in selecting 
some younger Elders to join the team.  They encourage men to 
be sensitive as to whether or not God is working in their heart 

leading them to this office.  The Elders invite the congregation to 
submit names to them. 
 
Pray with LEROY, DONNA and DOMINIC MARTIN for baby 
Atalia.  The courts have opened up the way for Atalia to be 
adopted by the Martins, but currently they are in a difficult 
waiting period until March 14th to see if any appeals arise that 

could lengthen the waiting period.  Let’s pray for the Lord’s 
comfort, strength and patience for this family as they have had a 
painfully, uncertain adoption process.   
 
MARY MARTIN wishes to thank everyone for the prayers, love 
and support shown to her following her recent surgery.  She is 
thankful for all the cards, visits and food sent in.  It was all very 

much appreciated. Ongoing prayer is valued for continued 
recovery.  Ps. 145:3 “Great is the Lord, and greatly to be praised; 
and His greatness is unsearchable.”  

 

PRAISE, PRAYER & FAMILY MATTERS 

CONTACT  INFORMATION 

   Elders:              elders@wbconline.ca  
   Thrive:                    thrive@wbconline.ca 

   Deacons:            deacons@wbconline.ca 
   Staff:            staff@wbconline.ca 
 

WBC Office:  519-669-2319 

 

 FROM OUR ELDERS 
 

The Elders are grateful for our Sunday School leadership 
team and for all the teachers who have given of their 

time and energy to teach the children and youth at WBC 
this past quarter.  The new Sunday School quarter     
begins on March 8th.  Let’s be prayerful for the new 
teachers who will serve in the upcoming months. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNION & WORSHIP  

A time of open worship including 
prayer, sharing, music and      
breaking of bread (communion).  

 9:30 am 

Coffee & Fellowship in the Foyer 

11:00 am FAMILY BIBLE HOUR 

 

Children’s Ministry 
 

  Infant Nursery - Grade 10 
 

Adult Ministry 
 

  Music Team 
 

  Speaker  - Ron Seabrooke 
       “Saved by Grace” 
           Daniel 9:1-23 

OUR SPEAKER   
Ron Seabrooke 

  

  
Ron is on staff at Wallenstein Bible Chapel,  

serving in outreach, teaching and pastoral     

leadership.  Ron and his wife Win reside in    

Linwood. 

~Brent & Chris Albrecht are hosting today~  



CONTACT FORM 

 

I would like:  
(please check all the boxes that apply) 

 

 more information about Wallenstein 
 Bible Chapel 

 

 a church mailbox 
 

 to be included in the WBC Phone and   
 Address Directory (fill in info. below) 

 

 offering envelopes for year-end income  
 tax receipt (fill in info. below) 

 

 to receive the various periodic WBC             
           publications via email rather than in 
 my mailbox (please provide email 
 address below) 

 

 information about WBC Connections 
 Small Groups (participant, leadership 
 or coaching) 

 

 information on baptism 
 

 information on membership 
 

 to know how I can be involved at WBC  
 
 

Comments/Suggestions Welcome: 
_____________________________________
_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

_____________________________________ 

 

Name:       ____________________________ 

 

Address:  ____________________________ 

   

  ____________________________ 

 

Phone:     ____________________________ 

 

Email:     ____________________________ 

 
 

Deposit completed form in the  
 Information Centre drop box. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

Tuesday, March 3 
 

KIDZONE (Grades 1-6) at WBC from 6:45 - 8:15 pm.  

 

Wednesday, March 4 
 

LADIES’ SEWING  9:30 am at WBC — weather permitting. 
 

Sunday, March 8 
 

RON SEABROOKE will be our speaker continuing our series 

“HisStory - God’s Story of Redemption and Restoration”           
beginning the “Return” Module with a sermon titled “Trouble in the 

Rubble”  Ezra 4:1-5.   
 

CONGREGATIONAL POTLUCK - all are welcome for a time of 

food and fellowship in the gymnasium immediately following the 

morning services. Please bring a main course dish and a dessert. 
 

Saturday, March 21 
 

GUESS WHO’S COMING TO DINNER?  Get ready for a dinner to 

remember! If you’re up for getting to know your WBC family     
better, sign up to be a part of a mystery dinner party! Volunteer 

hosts will only know the number of guests, and guests won’t know 
their dinner destination until the day before! Sign up your family 

or group of friends at the Info Centre or online at the WBC web-

site, to be a Host or Guest by March 8th and be part of the event 

that begins at 6:00 pm. Contact Tashia Esseltine (519-998-9779; 

tashiam@gmail.com) or Steph Clemmer (226-868-4310) for details!   
 

Friday, July 31 - Monday, August 3 
 

FAMILY CAMPING at Lakewood Christian Campground near   

Sarnia.  Sites have been booked and the campground is ready to 

take your reservation.  Please call Lakewood directly as soon as 

possible to book your site 519-899-4415.  Contact Dave and  

Norma Martin if you have any questions 519-669-2897. 

Connection groups and Bible Studies meet on various 

nights.  For information on how you can be a part of a small 

group study, contact Wayne Hockley 519-669-2319.     

 

FYI 

ALPHA 
 
In the near future we will be running an Alpha course at WBC.  Alpha 

is a DVD/discussion group that explores the meaning of life and the 

Christian faith. The course will run from Wed., April 8th to Wed., May 

27th.  It is once per week from 6:30 pm to 9:00 pm including dinner.   

We need people to help with: 
 

·         meal serving and clean up 
·         small group discussion leaders/helpers 
·         prayer support 
·         a good administrative coordinator 
·         most important,  all of you to invite someone!  

 

Training is provided! See Ron Seabrooke for details or email him 

ron@wbconline.ca. 

(Youth Events) 

 

Consent forms are required for all Quench events and are available at the Info 
Centre and at our WBC website. For any further information, please e-mail  

your questions to “quenchinfo@gmail.com”. 

MOVIE NIGHT 

Friday, March 13 

7:30 pm - 10:30 pm @ WBC 
 

Come on out for a relaxing  
evening and watch a movie.  It’s just 

 like the theatre but free.  

GIRLS meet at WBC in the    
Upper Room at 7:30 pm for a 
fun evening of Zumba, and a 
clothing swap! Bring along 

any clothes you no longer 
want and need! Bring a  
Pinterest inspired snack! 

p/u 10:30 pm 

GUYS’ pizza party at Rob and 
Emily's home (52 Andrews Dr.,    

Drayton) from 7:30 pm -10,     
followed by optional hockey from 

10:30 pm -11:30 at the Drayton 
Arena.  Bring full gear if playing  
hockey. The cost is $5 for pizza,  

and $10 for hockey.   

GUYS’ / GIRLS’ NIGHT 

Friday, March 6 


